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Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 5000-
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

On February 19, 1986, I sent a letter to you asking that you review an
allegation concerning possible false information on the resume of an
individual who either has been or will soon be employed at a utility in
the Cleveland and/or Toledo area. Subsequent to sending this letter
additional information has been obtained that indicates that your facility
is not involved with the alleged incident.

Due to the additional information, a response to my February 19, 1986, letter.
is not necessary. I apologize for any inconvenience this incident may have
caused.

Should you have any questions with regard to this matter, please do not
hesitate. to call me or Mr. R. C. Knop (312/790-5547).

Sincerely,

*

. . -
,

,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: J. J. Waldron, Manager,
Perry Plant Technical
Department

M. D. Lyster, Manager,
Perry Plant Operations
Department

L. O. Beck, General Supervising
Engineer, Nuclear Licensing
and Fuel Management Section

DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
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Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio'

Department of Health
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